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I have picked up all the materials that were left over from the NY State 

Fair and I will post the items that are available in my next NHLarticle 

There is a lot of materials that could be used for your various Public 

Outreach projects. Please feel free to contact me for ideas, materials or 

any other ways in which I can be of service to you.  

Here is my Public Outreach Project that I hope we can all participate in. 

It involves us working together as Districts, groups, AIS’s, or a group of 

Districts all combining ideas in order to create new colorful posters. I 

know that there are a lot of creative people in our New York North 

fellowship. My thought is to design a poster or some form of 

literature so that we can have a contest amongst all of NY North 

which can be made into a poster or other way to attract attention of 

people as they pass by a bulletin board. The ideas would be submitted 

to me to post at Assemblies for a vote by all the attending members. The 

top 3 posters will then be submitted to WSO (World Service Office) for 

their approval. Be creative in your design with lots of colors or 

compelling pictures. Some members write poetry, some draw, and some 

just like to be creative. Maybe a before and after comic strip of what it is 

like in the alcoholic home or to be married to an alcoholic or to have 

your child be the one who is the one who drinks too much or how you 

and your children feel because someone in authority in their lives drinks 

too much. Let’s think outside the box. I leave it to you all and your 

creative abilities. Think back to what brought you into Al-Anon, maybe 

it will spark a new idea to draw others in.  

Thank you for listening 

Your Public Outreach Coordinator 

Lynn Scurlock 



 

 


